
 

Minutes of the 2 June 2017 EB meeting 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: 
Catherine Hobbs and Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board. Patricia Hastings, Vice Chair was 
unable to attend. Joyce Pace, General Registrar was also present. 

We reviewed and approved the minutes from the April Electoral Board meeting. 

We reviewed plans for training in preparation for the June 13 Dual Primary Election. 

Training for officers of election and chiefs will be carried out on June 3rd at 0900 in the Fork Union 
Community Center and make up training will take place on June 10th at 1000 in the Weaver Building. 

All business being concluded Catherine Hobbs made a motion, to wit:  “I move we adjourn this 
meeting.”  It was seconded by Graff.  The vote in favor:  Hobbs, Graff.   

The motion is carried.   

The meeting adjourned at 1605. 

 
Daniel D. Graff, Secretary 
Fluvanna County Electoral Board 
 

 

  

 


